
Janice Clowes
Vassalboro
LD 234
Dear Representative CAMPBELL and honorable members of the Veterans and Legal 
Affairs Committee:
My name is Janice Clowes, and I am a resident of the town of Vassalboro, ME 04989.
I have lived in Vassalboro the majority of life and consider it home. I have been 
actively involved in the Vassalboro community and have both children and 
grandchildren living in the town, as well as a sister and many cousins.
I am concerned that any bill to repeal Rank Choice Voting is a bill to undermine the 
will of the people of Maine who voted to have it implemented. I support Rank Choice 
Voting to not only give Mainers the opportunity to vote for their candidate of choice, 
but to also know that if their top candidate does not meet the 50% required threshold, 
that they may vote for their second choice and have their vote still counted.
Please vote NO on LD 234.


